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Sara Darby
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November 5, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I am opposed to the proposed Northern Pass project, unless its line(s) is/are buried underground along
its entire route through New Hampshire. If the current proposal is approved, there will be too much
damage to our unique scenic views and the natural beauty in this state. Much of New Hampshire's
revenue comes from tourism, and I am sure tourism revenue will decrease if Northern Pass's proposal is
permitted in its current form.

I do not see the necessity of running this line through New Hampshire, as it will not benefit this state
that much. The New England states that will receive the most benefit will be Massachusetts and
Connecticut.

Please do not permit the Northern Pass project to proceed in its current form. The potential damage to
NH outweighs any benefits this project may provide to the citizens of New Hampshire.

Thank you for your consideration of my concerns regarding this extremely important matter.

Sincerely,
Sara Darby
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